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Inspection Services                                       

 Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                  Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                       Director                          

CITY OF PORTLAND

June 22, 2001

To:     Micheal Nugent, Inspection Services Manager

From: Tammy Munson, Code Enforcement Officer / Field Supervisor

Re: 400 St. John Street (CBL 066-F-006)

An inspection was made at 400 St. John Street on June 21, 2001 at 10:00 am by Tom Markley and myself. The property owner William A. Meserve met us on site and allowed us access to obtain pictures and documentation. The following items are stored in the yard:


Misc. Scrap metals in various locations


Metal construction staging


Old worn out machinery


3 off road ATV’s


children play sets


old macherinery parts (rollers, snow blower parts)


numerous cement blocks


window sashes


misc. wood


one large storage container


various car lifts


misc. old tools (shovels, rakes)


3 trailers containing various items under tarps


2 snowmobiles in one storage trailer


one old junk racing car


misc. fencing


5 rusted tool boxes


piles of bricks
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